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Matthew 25: Ministries Lodge work continues

Photos by Tim Swicegood

Work on the new boys bathhouse and lodge at Camp Kirkwood has progressed rapidly the last week of May and the

first week of June. A volunteer day was conducted May 31.

Staff Report The building is mostly funded
WILMINGTON - The construction through insurance and a donation
of a new lodge and bathhouse from Matthew 25: Ministries. It
structure at Kirkwood Camp and will be named for M25M.
Conference Center is expected to be  Some of the funds for the building
complete this month. The harsh were diverted to repairs on other
winter and spring rains have been facilities on the campgrounds that
factors in the delay of building the suffered problems through the
facility, which will include dozens winter.

of bunks.

Reminder: Get registered for camp

Staff Report

As of the publication of this newsletter, the first camp of the
2014 summer begins in just nine days. Registrations are up
already thanks to some heavy promotion, but there are still BT
open spots at each camp. Pre-registration and payment is June 15-20
encouraged.

As a special treat for increasing camper numbers, the camp
that sees a 20 percent increase over last year or reaches
capacity will be awarded a frozen treats party. To help the July 6-9
camp spread the word, please go online to
facebook.com/kirkwood.camp and share one of the many

June 22-27

July 11-12

As aresult, the Kirkwood Ministries
Board is inviting supporters of the
camp to make a contribution
through the Friends of Kirkwood
program. More information is
available online at
campkirkwood.net, or by calling
(937) 382-3535.

CAMP DIRECTOR COST
Junior High Camp Linda Miller $290

Junior Camp Kara Barton $290

June 29-July 4 Sr. High Camp Bethany Atchison $290

New Adventure Tim Lee $205

Beginner Camp Kim Flach $125

registration reminders posted there. Forims online af campkirkwoodnet




